
Friday 15th July 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
Wednesday Word 
https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/6-summer-holiday-special-
07?pid=MTA101634&v=1.1 
 
Many thanks for your support in this very hot and unpredictable week and if the weather 
people are right then next week, as we finish, will be ridiculously hot! 
Y6 attended a mass this morning at Saint John Fisher and it did rain so who knows what will 
happen! 
 
Be reassured, if this is the case and it is so hot, then the children will not be outside, or 
doing P.E and will be encouraged to keep drinking water. 
 
The heat wave plan is that the children (Y1-6) on Monday and Tuesday should wear school 
PE kit both days (Nursery and Reception – shorts and t shirt) and schools shoes or trainers 
(no sandals). 
They will then be able to stay cool. Sun tan cream and a hat if possible please too. 
 
NO CLUBS NEXT WEEK after school on Monday and Tuesday. 
 
Y6 Leavers’ party on Monday. Starts at 2pm - collection at 5.30pm. 
The children can bring a change of clothes. 
We have circus skills booked but dependent on how hot it is then this may take place inside. 
So suitable clothes for having fun and keeping cool! 
 
Y6 Assembly - Tuesday 19th July at 9.15am (Y6 Parents/Carers welcome) 
 
Please collect your child’s school report if you have not done so already. 
 
Staffing for next year 

Year Group Staff Team 

Nursery Mrs Reyes/Mrs 
O’Donoghue 
Miss Hassall/Mrs Sambay 

Reception Mrs Walker 
Miss Bak 

Year One Mrs Vernon 
Miss Ellison 

Year 2 Mrs Bolton/Mrs Murphy 
Miss Rhodes 
Mrs Przewlocka 
Miss Quinn 

Working across Y1/Y2 Mrs Ashcroft/Mrs 
Cook/Miss Simmonds 

Year 3 Mrs Mitchell 
Mrs Forrow 



Year 4 Miss Wrighton 
Mrs Doyle 

Year 5 Miss Brierley 
Miss Borkin 

Year 6 Mr Brouard 
Mrs Preston/ Mrs 
Matthews 

PPA Cover Mrs Locker 

 
Transition to different classes. On Monday the children will go in their new classroom and 
spend some time with the new staff team in there. 
 
We say thank you and goodbye next week to Mr O’ Farrell and Mrs Dunn. 
We thank them both for all of their hard work and dedication to our children and wish them 
well as they move on to other posts. 
They will be missed. 
 
Miss Cummins is also leaving us this Summer. Miss Cummins has worked here for many 
years and has great connections with our school and I am sure will continue to do so. 
We thank her for her dedication to not only the sport and fitness of our children but also a 
variety of roles, too numerous to mention. 
Miss Cummins has many gifts and talents! We wish her well and will miss her as she moves 
on to exciting ventures next year. 
 
Mrs Locker has returned from her maternity leave and we have welcomed her back this half 
term. 
 
We finish on Tuesday at 3.10pm and return on Monday 5th September 2022 
 
With prayers, 
 
Sarah Yates 
Headteacher 
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